
  

 

 

 

 

IHEA Congratulates the New Shadow Education Minister – Senator 

Henderson 

Independent Higher Education Australia (IHEA) congratulates Senator the Hon Sarah Henderson on her 

appointment as Shadow Minister for Education. 

“IHEA looks forward to working with the new Shadow Minister for Education, Senator Henderson, as we 

continue to advance the important role of independent higher education to Australia’s world class education 
sector,” said IHEA CEO, Dr Peter Hendy. 

“IHEA is engaging with MPs and Senators across the entire parliament to advance key reforms of Australian 
higher education to ensure that all Australians can access education to reach their potential.” 

IHEA also thanks the Hon Alan Tudge for his service, particularly as the former Education Minister and Shadow 

Education Minister. 

Media Contact: Matthew Coote, IHEA Communications Manager (matthew.coote@ihea.edu.au)  
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